"The Raven's Cry"



Vol XX, Issue VI, A.S. LII Barony of Raven's Cove Newsletter



Barony of Raven's Cove Regnum

Baron

Lochlainn hua Rigbarddain (James Rardin) RavensBaron@gmail.com

Seneschal

Vlfbeorn AElfweardes sunu (Abrahm Polaski) RavenSeneschal@gmail.com

Chronicler

Lothian ap Lyonesse (Mark Lane) RavensChronicler@gmail.com

Minister of Arts& Sciences

Ian the Ranger (Joshua Haller) Ravensmoas@gmail.com

Baroness

Edan Lowery
(Heather Rardin)
RavensBaroness@gmail.com

Exchequer

Juan de Rojo (John Romero) RavensExchequer@gmail.com

Chatelaine

Cara of Raven's Cove (Amanda Stroud) RavensChatelaine@gmail.com

Herald (Golden Raven)

Rhiannon of Raven's Cove (Lauren Mayberry)
RavensHerald@gmail.com



from Their Excessencies

Greetings Ravens, we have made it through another busy month.

The month started with Spring Crown Tourney, which provided our Fair Kingdom with Heirs.... Vivant Prince Amos and Princess Kara! Our busy Barony then co-hosted The Arthurian Deed with the Barony of Windmasters Hill....and our Baroness put on a wonderful show for the Kingdom. 14 Ravens were in attendance and helped with the running of the event.... Thank you to each and every one that helped to rekindle the dream with this event. During The Deed, one of our own was elevated to the Order of the Pelican.... VIVANT to Mistress Katharine... it is an honor well deserved, Our Baroness was awarded the Fountain for her work during the Society 50 Year Celebration, and Lord Lothian was inducted into the Order of the Opal as well for his ceaseless work in Heraldry and the Heraldic Arts!

Just this past weekend, 5 Ravens attended Ruby Joust, where we saw the changing over of Baronage for the Barony of Caer Mear. The highlight of the event though, would be that Lord Floki was inducted into the Order of the Kraken!!!! An honor that he has proved he deserves over and over. VIVANT Lord Floki!

As we look forward to the next few months, We your Baron and Baroness will be attending a demo in Windmasters Hill on June 4th, Our monthly Baronial meeting on June 11th at the Citadel, Old School War Practice in Marinus June 16th-17th, and King's Assessment in Black Diamond on July 7th-8th. There are numerous other events throughout the Kingdom during this time as well. We hope to see many of you in attendance either with us, or at other events where we know you will do your Barony proud.

Keep up the good works Ravens, you make Us proud at each and every turn.

Baron Lochlainn and Baroness Edan



from our Seneschal

Greetings Ravens!

I hope that everyone in the Barony is well. While I very much regret that I was unable to attend the Arthurian Deed, I have heard that it was truly something special and our Barony shone as brightly as ever. Many congratulations to Lord Floki for being inducted into the Order of the Kraken, showing our Ravens shine as brightly individually as we do as a Barony.

The next Kingdom event is June University on June 10 in the Barony of Black Diamond. University is an opportunity to grow in our knowledge and skills which will also enhance our Barony. Our next populace meeting is June 11 at the Citadel. This will be a pot luck lunch, so please bring a dish to share.

September brings our Baronial Birthday, which should be fun as it is a different, more humorous, version of the Arthurian Deed. Though War of the Wings seems far off, it will be here sooner than we think and we need to start our preparations for it. To that end, there will be a WoW meeting after the June populace meeting.

I would like to apologize to the populace for not being available lately, but my commitment to my Uncle Samuel has required much of my time lately. Hopefully that will be tapering off very soon and I hope to be able to be a more active participant and see everyone soon.

In Service to the Barony,

Hlaford Vlfbeorn



From the Minister of Arts and Science

Ravens,

As many of you have seen in Facebook, the time has come for Lord Ian to submit his A&S report. Please let him know what you have been doing to further your knowledge of and skills in the arts and sciences so he may include it in his report.

Our next A&S class will be about documentation, with the date, time and location to be announced. June heralds many events, both modern and SCA, so finding a date that is best for all can be challenging. I will post it on our Facebook group once it is determined. Many thanks to Lord Floki for his class on shoe coverings. I wish I could have attended.

Yr eiddoch yn gywir,

Baroness Olwen

From "Return to Camelot: An Arthurian Dees

B€ Baroness €ban receives "The fountain"





Lord Lothian receives the Orber of the Opal



Awarding Champions of the Day!





"The Waking of a Pelican: Wistress Katharine de la Voche





** This is the June 2017 edition of "The Raven's Cry", the official newsletter of the Barony of Raven's Cove. The Barony of Raven's Cove is a branch of The Society for Creative Anachronism, Inc. (SCA, Inc) The Raven's Cry is published monthly as a service to the SCA's Membership and is available online at: http://ravenscove.atlantia.sca.org/newsletter.html

Memberships are available from:

Member Services Office, SCA INC, PO Box 360789 Milpitas, CA 95036-0789. All changes of address or questions about subscriptions should be sent to the corporate office. Membership and subscription information can be found at: http://www.sca.org

Copyright 2017 Kingdom of Atlantia, Society for Creative Anachronism, Inc. For information on reprinting letters or artwork from this publication, please contact the Kingdom Chronicler, who assist you in contacting the original creator of the piece. Please respect the legal rights of our contributors. Event flyers and calendar information may be reproduced for branch newsletters of the SCA, Inc. without permission.